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December 5, 2016 

 

TO:   Local Agency Formation Commission 

 

FROM:  Executive Officer  

 

SUBJECT: Appointment / Reappointment of a Regular Public Member 

 

Commissioners are appointed to four-year terms on the Local Agency 

Formation Commission (LAFCO).  Public members are directly appointed by 

the Commission, while all other members are selected by the legislative 

bodies and organizations represented on the Commission (e.g., county, city, 

and district). Incumbent regular public member Andrew Vanderlaan’s four-

year term will expire in 2017; therefore, the Commission needs to provide 

direction as to the process that should be followed for his reappointment, or 

alternatively, appointment.  If reappointed, Mr. Vanderlaan’s new term would 

begin on June 5, 2017 and expire the first Monday in May of 2021. Should 

the Commission wish to take an alternative action, then direction should be 

provided at the December 5
th
 meeting.  

 

As the Commission is aware, Mr. Vanderlaan has been the public member 

since 1996. He was unanimously reappointed four times in 2000, 2004, 2008, 

and 2012. Mr. Vanderlaan is a very active member of the Commission and 

has served on numerous LAFCO-related committees locally and statewide. 

He is currently a member of the Commission’s East County Fire Protection 

Committee and Budget Committee, and was recently appointed as Chairman 

of the Southern Region of CALAFCO. He previously served on the 

Commission’s Task Force on Fire Protection, Audit Committee, Rules and 

Budget Committees, Coalition of California LAFCOs, and the CALAFCO 

Executive Board. He also held leadership positions with the San Diego 

LAFCO by serving multiple terms as its Chairman and Vice Chairman.   

 

Given Mr. Vanderlaan’s extensive LAFCO experience and involvement, he 

qualifies for reappointment based on the Commission’s standard factors of 

consideration, such as attendance record, participation and interest level, 

plus leadership ability/skill. Therefore, the Commission should provide 

direction at the December meeting regarding the reappointment of Mr. 

Vanderlaan to a new four-year term. There are no term limits for commission 
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